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Ms. Kirsten Walli
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: EB-2014-0213 - Hydro One/Woodstock MAADs Application

We are counsel to Woodstock Hydro and the City of Woodstock (“Woodstock”) in the above
noted matter.

We have had an opportunity to review Hydro One’s correspondence delivered to the Board on
May 22, 2015. Woodstock supports the submissions advanced by Hydro One therein.

Woodstock council approved the Share Purchase Agreement with Hydro One over 1 year ago,
May 21, 2014, and thereafter filed the MAAD Application with the Board on July 9, 2014.

Woodstock underscores the concern expressed by Hydro One that SEC’s latest requests do
nothing more than threaten to introduce further delay into what has already been a protracted
regulatory review process. In these circumstances further delay in the continuation and
conclusion of this process is neither fair nor an appropriate outcome for the Applicants, their
employees and their customers since utility integration and the associated operational efficiency
gains and the distribution rate freeze and rate reduction cannot be implemented until the hearing
is concluded and the Board renders its Decision.

Woodstock respectfully submits that SEC’s requests be denied in order for the oral hearing to
recommence and be completed this week as scheduled without further delay.
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Yours very truly,
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP

original signed by Mark Rodger

J. Mark Rodger

Mark Rodger Professional Corporation

Copy to: David Creery
Ross McMillan
Gord Nettleton
Intervenors
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